
 

NOTICE OF COUNTY BOARD TERM LOTTERY  

SUCCEEDING THE NOVEMBER 8, 2022 GENERAL ELECTION 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a lottery to determine terms of county board members as 

required by 55 ILCS 5/2-3009, will take place on Tuesday, November 29, 2022, at 9 am at the 

Winnebago County Administration Building, 404 Elm Street, Room 101, Rockford, Illinois.   

The lottery is open to the public. 

 

Any questions, please contact the Winnebago County Elections Department at 815-319-4252. 

 
 

Dated this 21st day of November 2022    

  

  Lori Gummow, Winnebago County Clerk 

 

 

 

 


